
Pictures from D/15 Spring Conference
Hosted by Lake Pontchartrain Sail and Power Squadron

Top left, P/C/C Louie Ojeda presenting 
the Chief's message; top right, installing 

D/C Taylor; then Taylor installing his 
bridge; above, Louie installing the newest 

member of D/15, Amelia Baldridge; 
 left, conference meeting. 

D/15 Officers Installed at 
Spring Conference

Asst Treasurer Mike Turner, DEO Greg Deis, 
Treasurer Dan Ross, 

Secretary Karen Gercak,
and D/C Taylor Baldridge.

Congratulations to all of the officers.
Pictures from Chester Cooke, Glenn Roy, 

and me, Cheryl



Instructor Recertification
at the D/15 Conference

Instructor Chester Cooke

Recertification Students

Thanks LPS&PS for a great 
conference! 

Scott Talbot made a presentation 
on USCG SAROPS

More Pics from the Conference




